ELEANOR DRUMMOND
Associate Editor

PRESBYTERIAN LIFE

Published by The United Presbyterian Church In the United States of Americ

VITHERSPOON BUILDING, PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 1916

May 18, 1964

Mr. Paul S. Nix, Jr. 163 Mountain Avenue Summit, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Nix:

Thank you for your letter to the editor commenting on William Vogt's article, "Not Enough Room for People at the Multiplication Table."

We receive so many letters that it is impossible, with our small staff, to reply to them in detail. We want you to know however, that opinions from our readers are always welcome in this office and are carefully read by the associate editors, with an eye to selecting representative views for use in the magazine. If your letter is chosen, we will let you know. In the meantime, our sincere appreciation for this expression of your interest.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Braxton Drummond

ED:jn

6-1555